From: Shirley Keith

To: Lori Barlow

Subject: Painted Hills Project

Date: Thursday, November 15, 2018 9:35:34 AM
Ms. Barlow,

The plans to build 580 residences in the Painted Hills Golf Course area will negatively impact
the beautiful valley area. The congestion on Madison, Thorpe and Dishman Mica will be
greatly increased. The schools will suffer a huge impact. It will forever change the rural felling
of living in the Valley.

This is a beautiful piece of land. Please leave it a green space for future generations to enjoy. |
would like to see the Spokane Valley turn this into a park where all people can benefit.

Thank you for your consideration.

Shirley Keith
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